
Foundation News! 
18th July 2025 

This Week 

The highlight of our week was Numberblocks 
Day! Recording facts about our favorite 

numbers, making number puppets, sharing 
counting songs, and scoring points in games 

were just a few of the Numberblocks themed 

activities that showcased the children's super 
counting skills and number recognition. 

Thank you for your support with the 

children's outfits - they looked super!  

We have had lots of conversations about Year 

1 and what the children are looking forward 
to in September. Many of the children have 

written letters to their Year 1 teacher to share 

their thoughts. We hope the Year 1 team will 
enjoy reading them. 

In maths, we have been challenging ourselves 

to beat our Beat That scores. 

Our Poetry Basket this week is Dance. 

Messages 

Please make sure that children have bookbags in school 

next week—there are lots of bits and pieces to send 

home! Reading wallets will be collected in on Monday. 
Thank you for your help with this. 

Diary Dates: 

Tues 22nd July: Last day of the school year. 

Mon 1st September: Inset day for staff 

Tues 2nd September: New school year begins 

 

 
 

Happy Birthday to 

Owen, Hugo and Ivy for the 
weekend! 


